
Happy New Year!  Can you believe it’s 2025?  I 

remember when we had warnings that the world was 

coming to an end when we hit 2000.  Yet, here we are 

in 2025! 

What do you love about a new year?  For me, it’s the 

idea of fresh starts.  I’ve always loved making 

resolutions.  Author James Clear, in his book “Atomic 

Habits,” proposes we commit to being 1% better 

every day, and watch it compound and show 

tremendous growth in a year’s time.   

What would you want to do 1% better every day?  I’d like to listen better, 

share more love, read more books, pray more and play more.  What 

about you?  I’d love to hear if you have some new resolves for the 

coming year.   

In the meantime, we here at Bozeman Lodge can always agree that 

sharing friendships and love is always a good thing.  There is a lot of love 

and light in this community.   

Good things are happening at Bozeman Lodge!  Happy New Year! 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Michelle Graham 
Executive Director  

Rich H.:  January 1 

Marilyn B.: January 1 

Marlene K.: January 2 

Dean H.: January 3 

Marge F.: January 5 

Becky K.: January 6 

Norma B.: January 10 

Norma H.: January 13 

Ann W.: January 16 

Sharon S.: January 18 

Shirley H.: January 22 

Else S.: January 24 

Bill S.: January 28 

Linda R..: January 31 

Roma I.: January 31 

This January, we invite 

residents and their 

families to join us in 

decorating your front 

doors in the 2nd Annual  

Lodge Winter Door 

Decorating Contest! 

The sky’s the limit! You’re welcome to 

use any supplies you may have, and the 

Life Enrichment Department will also 

provide some supplies, available on 

January 3rd at 10:30 AM. 

Residents can decorate their doors 

between January 1st through 19th.  

Please let the front desk know if you’d 

like your door to be entered into the 

contest. 

The voting period opens up January 

20th. We encourage residents to walk 

around and view the doors, but photos 

of all the entries will also be displayed 

in the lobby between January 20th and 

27th. Be sure to vote for your favorites!  

We will also be posting 

the entries on 

Facebook where 

people can vote, as 

well, so there will be 

TWO winners!  

Winners will be 

announced at the 

January 31st at Happy 

Hour! 

We had a 

wonderful 

holiday season, 

celebrating with 

loved ones and 

friends! Thanks to 

everyone who 

helped make our 

spirits bright. 

WELCOME 2025! 

“January is the perfect balance between winter’s stillness 

and the new year’s potential.” 

 -Unknown 

Winter Door Decorating 
Contest 

2024 Winner: Gib L. 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

New Year’s Happy 
Hour with Music 
1/2 at 3:30 PM 
Living Room 
 
Cruise Slideshow & 
Rum Cake Tasting 
1/10 at 3:45 PM 
Bistro 
 
Newcomers’ Social 
1/15 at 3:30 PM 
Living Room 
 
Indoor Picnic 
1/24 at 11:45 AM 
Bistro 
 
Show & Tell 
1/25 at 3:15 PM 
Living Room 
 
 
 


